
GIVE A CHRISTMAS PRESENT to a needy
student in Perú. Join our Monthly
Giving Program and pledge between
$20 (1 month tuition) and $125 (1 year
tuition) a month, to Transform a Life!
Or give a one time gift.
            Donate HERE, Thank you!
100% of all donations go to tuition &
supplies. All Administrative costs paid by
Board of Directors.
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On September 22, 2024, The Last
Shall Be First Scholarships held its
first Fund Raising Event in Buffalo
New York at Andale Cantina. What a
success it was. There were over 92
people in attendance and over
$10,500 raised. We are so grateful for
all who attended and those who
donated

www.thelastshallbefirstscholarships.org

A special thank you goes out to Kris and
Doug Mucher for collecting the many

lovely raffle baskets, and to the friends
who created them!

Everyone had fun making new friends,
connecting with old friends, eating,
dancing. All of it was done to benefit the
deserving students in Peru! It was a lovely
and productive day for everyone involved

https://thelastshallbefirstscholarships.org/donate/


Updates 
Let’s congratulate the recent graduates who have broken the cycle of poverty
thanks to the support of donator's. They are able to impact their futures, their

families and their community in Piura!

Jim & Mary McCarthy

“The Last Shall Be First Scholarship program motivates us to contribute
because it is not just a financial handout, but more importantly a
“program to change lives”.  Remarkably, it has a vision to change lives in a
way that portends “lasting impact”.  By facilitating a program of
education, focusing on job skills, the results change not just one life, but
fosters the basis for careers that can support a family and the next
generation. By transforming the future outlook of the students, the
program contributes to transforming their home families and
communities.  It is very exciting to hear about the student progress and
see the results! The program is clearly an example of  ‘Faith in Action, for
Others in Need’.  The Lord has to be smiling on all involved! “

Yurissa & Consuelo are
graduating from Montalvo

which is the top beauty
school in Perú. With their new

skills they will be able to
support their families.

Thank you to our beloved
donors:

Why we donate?


